BCO, Inc.

OIL WELL OPERATOR
AND
TRUCKING DIVISION

AREA CODE 505 P. 0. BOX 669

983-1228

SANTA FE, N. M. 87501

March 17, 1977

Mr. Jim Kapteina

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: GCas connection--Dunn #2
Dear Jim:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the above well

was connected and started making deliveries to our Lybrook Gathering
Line on December 17, 1976. Vital statistics on the well are as
follows:

Dunn #2

Co-mingling Order R-5310
2 F 10 23N 7W

Basin Dakota Gas Pool
Lybrook Gallup 0il Pool
SF-078272

If there is any further information you need on this matter, please
let me know.

Very truly yours,

/ﬁ;{zj;gy /5>cf221

HARRY R. BIGBEE
President

HRB/rcd

CC: N.M.0.C.C.--Aztec, N.M.
U. S. G. S.--Durango, Colo.



